From:

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Ref:2020/93308

Date: 14 December 2020 22:43:24
Dear Sirs,

I hope very much that you will agree to Lidl’s planning Application to open a store on New Hey Road.

Quite apart from anything else, the site has been an eyesore for far too long, ever since the Spotted Cow Pub
was demolished, and it would be an improvement to the area to have a smart new development on this site.

On a personal note, it would be such a help to me in my old age, to be able to travel to Lidl on my invalid
scooter (from Kirkwood Drive) without having to cross a busy road - so convenient. These things matter
much more as we get older - we get nervous about the traffic and slower in our reactions. I can’t wait for the
new Lidl store to open, and many of my neighbours feel the same ( quite a lot of elderly people).

Please let the application be approved.

Yours sincerely,





